
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Graduation Photos 

E/IC/SC/24/122 

10th February 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will soon have Islamic Primary School’s 45th graduation. The P.6 graduation is 

an important event in a student’s life. To commemorate the occasion, graduation photos 

will be taken on 5th March, Wednesday by the Fotomax Company. One set of photos 

(including one class photo and one graduation student photo) is $50. All students must 

wear the summer uniform and graduation gowns provided by the school. They must take 

off their masks while taking photos. Please help your child by preparing a clean and tidy 

summer uniform. Please submit the graduation photo fee to the class teacher on or before 

21st February 2025.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 
 

E/IC/SC/24/122 

Reply Slip 

Graduation Photos 
 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

 I have read and acknowledged the arrangements for graduation photos.  

 

*I agree / do not agree to my child taking graduation photos.  

 

        Parent's Signature:                                     

 

        Parent's Name:                                        

 

           Student's Name: ________________________  Class: _____ 

 

        Date:                                               

*Please circle one 

 

 

 


